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My family and relatives all live near the shore of Lake Michigan.  I would be appalled to find out that a nuclear
power plant in Wisconsin would plan to bury nuclear waste near Lake Michigan.  Seek some cheaper alternative
that does not involve the Great Lakes.  Ontario Power Generation should provide energy for its citizen's, not
additional power for oil extraction from the tar sands.
 
Thomas & Lisa Dueppen
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